
Visit of Students from Delhi Public School, Bahadurgarh 

 

Date of Event: September 24, 2022  

School: Delhi Public School, Bahadurgarh 

Approximate No. of Students Attended: 50 

 

On September 24, 2022, about 50 students from Delhi Public School, Bahadurgarh, of various 

standards visited Jaypee University of Information Technology, Waknaghat. After the tour of the 

Academic Block, the students along with their teachers were given the tour of the Department of 

Civil Engineering by Dr. Amardeep and Dr. Sugandha Singh. The students visited various 

laboratories such as Highway Engineering Lab, Geotechnical Engineering Lab, Concrete Lab, 

Environment Lab, etc. The students were made aware about the civil engineering field, what it 

means to be a civil engineer, and significance of the various experiments conducted in the 

laboratory.  

 


